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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• P r a i s e t h e L o r d f o r t h e 

• Praise the Lord for the good 
start to the Bible Club. 

a new contact that has been 
coming to church recently. 

visitors. 

we would have more visitors 

receive the Gospel and coffee. 

• Pray for the regular outreaches 
of the church: door-to-door, 
distributions, etc. 

• Pray that the Lord would help 
in the classes being taught in 
t h e i n s t i t u t e s ( G r e e k , 
Christology, and Eschatology).

 What a great couple of months we have had. The Lord 
has blessed in many ways, and we have seen God moving 
amongst the people of the church drawing them closer to Him. 

Bible institute, we have been 
greatly encouraged. Another 
blessing that we received is 
the salvation of Sirlene. She 
has been coming to the church 
for a while now, but has not 
been able to be regular 
because of problems in her 

family. Please pray that God would work out the details so that 
she would be more faithful to the services, and begin to grow in 
her new found faith in the Lord.  
 Please be praying especially during the next couple of 
months. We have several outreaches planned for Nov. and Dec. 
We are having a music concert 11/23 for which we already have 
over 1,000 invitations distributed. We will also have the "Pause 
Café" again during the week of the Christmas market 
(12/14-12/21), and a Christmas program that we will have at 

Christ. 
Bible Club 
 We are truly thankful that the Lord has allowed 
us to restart the Bible Club again this year. With the 
recent growth in the church, we have new volunteers to 
help with the Club. This is an opportunity for them to 
learn along with the children. Please pray with us that 
the Club would grow, and that we would see children 
saved through this ministry.

November - December 2013

God has blessed also in different ministry opportunities.
Whether it was in the Couple’s 
Conference or teaching in the 

church on 12/22. Pray that God will allow us to see visitors for 
each of these outreaches and see souls saved for the cause of 

•Pray for the concert on 11/23, 

•Pray for the "Pause Café," that 

than last year (60+) come

salvation of Sirlene.

•Pray for the salvation of "John,"

that we would have many 


